
Ben Russow – Mason Middle School 

Administrative Report 

Date: September 1, 2022 

 

• Currently, we have enrolled 35 new students to Mason Middle School this 

summer and have had 8 leave us.  As of today, class numbers are: 

o 8th grade –  88 

o 7th grade - 89  

o 6th grade – 79 

▪ Total = 256 

 

• Our PBIS committee will be hosting a dance on September 16th – there will 

be an “Aloha” theme.  Funds raised will go towards our Eagle Power 

program. 

 

• Challenge Day has been officially scheduled for November 7 – 10.  More to 

come on this. 

 

 

• Our first MS Home football game is scheduled for Wednesday, September 

14th.  Our first home Volleyball game will be Monday, September 19. 

 

• Our preliminary test scores for last school look very promising.  I look 

forward to presenting these to our BOE once they become public.   


